December 2023

Chairman's Blog

What a year its been! APC have been busier than ever celebrating the Coronation,
hosting Summertime Events and the Winter Fair, as well as our day-to-day business. In
addition, we have rejuvenated the playground and hope to re-open it shortly. Next
year, the café project should be completed, with our newly appointed operator, and
we look forward to lots of exciting events being hosted there. Wishing you all a very
Merry Christmas and a Happy Hanukkah and all the best for 2024.
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